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Prebbleton Community Park comes to life

Construction of the new Prebbleton Community Park has started and the park will
soon be ready for use.

Contractors are laying down the foundations for a skate and scooter area and a train
station styled platform which will sit in the heart of the community park. Swings and a
7.5 metre climbing net have already been installed as part of the playground area,
while a rocktopus (rotating tyre swing) and carousel will be added over the coming
weeks.

Selwyn District Council Landscape Architect Derek Hayes says the next step in the
construction phase is to construct the walking and cycling paths and complete the
landscaping.

“The park will be enjoyed by people of all ages as there are a range of areas to
explore. It will be linked together by natural landscaping and walking and cycling
tracks,” says Mr Hayes.

“The community park will also include picnic tables, seating, rubbish bins and a
drinking fountain, as suggested by Prebbleton residents,” adds Mr Hayes

Construction of the community park is expected to be completed by the end of June.
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Images attached: the new Prebbleton Community Park under construction.
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